
1) Do you agree that we are delivering National Park 

purposes to conserve and enhance the cultural heritage of the 

Peak District National Park? 

2) Could we still achieve National Park purposes if our 

detailed policies for new development (where permitted) were 

more flexible and allowed applicants to be more creative in 

terms of design, materials and methods of constriction? 

(2a) What might be the risks to a more flexible approach?


